
Feedback Request Following Citizenship 

Oath Ceremony 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Participant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to extend our heartfelt congratulations to 

you for successfully completing your citizenship oath ceremony. 

To continually improve our services, we kindly request your feedback regarding your experience 

during the ceremony. Your insights are invaluable to us and will help enhance future events. 

Please take a few moments to complete the following feedback form: [Insert Link to Feedback 

Form] 

Thank you for your participation and for being a part of our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


